
Important  

Alexandria Parking Policy Update 

May 17, 2024 

 

The City of Alexandria is currently in the process of updating the CDD zoning for the area of the 
Eisenhower East property, the subject of this Solicitation.  Pending City Council approval in mid-
June, the recommendation by City staff is to eliminate the minimum requirements for parking.  Any 
projects proposed with parking less than the current requirement will be considered by staff at the 
time of application, based on what is required at that time. 

The staff report for the proposed CDD amendments will be available via the Planning Commission 
docket, which will be released online next Friday (5/24/24). 

Please contact City Planner Abigail Harwell at 703-746-3802 for more informa�on regarding this 
ini�a�ve.  

 


